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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

February has been a busy month at WES. Basketball practices 

have begun and we are happy to thank, Mrs. MacMillan, Mr. 

Martin, Mrs. Soutter and Mr. Eronen for coaching our basketball 

teams this year. We would also 

like to thank Mr. McMurtry and 

Mrs. Margetts, for coaching our 

Curling teams.   

In February we celebrated I 

Love to Read Month and had 

many guest readers in to read to our 

students, thank you all for taking the time to 

read to our students. Our school book fair was a huge success and 

the proceeds of the sale will be used to refresh our school libraries 

collection! On behalf of our teachers and students I would like to 

thank all of the parent volunteers who came to read to our students during I Love to Read Month. 

Our teachers recently participated in professional development with Sherri Parrish who is an 

educational consultant and expert in “Number Talks”.  This 

Professional development has led to many of our teachers 

embracing the strategy in their classrooms.  We look forward to 

seeing great gains from our student’s numeracy abilities.  

We were happy to see so many of you at progress conversations 

last week.  Our teachers appreciate your support in setting learning 

goals with your children and sharing their progress with you.  If you 

missed this opportunity please feel free to reach out to your child’s 

teacher to arrange an alternate time to meet and discuss your 

child’s progress. The term two report cards go home on March 24th 

and our Parent Portal will close on March 6th while our teachers 

prepare our students report cards.   

After Spring Break, we will be sending our Grades 5-7 students to 

swimming lessons in Selkirk.  This initiative was paid for by WEPAC 

and used the funds that have been raised in several school 

supported fundraising events like the Hot Lunch Program, and 

Movie Nights.   

 

 

 

Mr. C. Gamble  

 

Guided Math in Grade 4 

Grade 6 Students using fraction Manipulatives 

Grade 5 Guided Math, Manipulatives, and 
Vertical Group work 

Grade 7/8 Girls Basketball 



Book Fair 

Mrs. Nawroski would like to thank everybody who came out to the book fair. The money raised 

will go towards buying new books for the library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


